

CINDY CARRETTA ACCOUNTS PAYABLE TRANSPORTATION COORDINATOR

EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION

Administrative Offices 5 Grant Avenue Eatontown, NJ 07724 Tel. (732) 935-3304 Fax (732) 542-1700

January 20, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

If your child is on the Preschool bus or if he or she rides Van 42 or Van 44 and will be absent from school, please call (732) 542-7028 to report that your child will not need to be picked up by the bus or van on the day of an absence.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Cindy Carretta

Transportation Coordinator